
 
 
 

To: Dr. Dave Palzet, Superintendent 
From: Griffin L. Sonntag, Assistant Superintendent for Finance and Operations 

Date: June 11, 2025 

Re: Voluntary Student Accident Medical and Dental Insurance Plan for School Year 2025-2026 
 
 
 

It is recommended that the Board of Education authorize the administration to offer the students of District 107 a 
voluntary accidental medical and dental insurance plan. The premiums of such a plan are to be paid by the 
parents/guardians of the covered students in accordance with the terms of the plan managed by WebTPA and 
underwritten by Gerber Insurance Company. 
 
The cost to the family for the coverage, if elected, will be available in July 2025.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


